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MINISTERIAL STAFF 

Rev. Andrew C. Brownholtz, Pastor 
Rev. Anthony J. DiGuglielmo, Assistant Pastor 
Deacon Robert J. Skawinski, Retired 

Deacon Michael Cibenko  
Mary Ann DiTommaso, School Principal 
Annmarie C. Flanagan, Director of Religious Education 

Gregory Lucidi, Business Manager  
Maria L. LaMantia, Parish Secretary 

Lee F. Milhous, Music Director 
Trevor Dooley, Youth Minister 
 

RECTORY OFFICE HOURS 

Sunday—CLOSED 

Monday– Friday 9am—4pm 

Saturday—CLOSED 

 

 

SCHEDULE OF MASSES: 
Saturday: 5:15 PM Vigil Mass 
Sunday: 7:30, 9:30, 11:30AM 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word: at 9:30 Mass 
Daily, Monday to Friday: 9:00 AM 

Saturday: 8:30 AM 

Holy Day Schedule: 7:00PM Vigil Mass, 7:00AM, 
9:00AM, and 7:00PM. 
Special Schedules for Christmas, New Years & Easter 
 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: 
Saturdays: 4:00 to 5:00 P.M. 
Confessions will also be heard upon request.  Please call the 
rectory to make an appointment. 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS 

New to the parish? Please call the rectory to register. 
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    Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time     Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time     Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time     Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time                     June 10, 2018 June 10, 2018 June 10, 2018 June 10, 2018     



Daily Readings and Mass Intentions 
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ADORATION CHAPEL– Thank you Adorers for 
your devotion to our Eucharistic Lord, please spread the 
word about this wonderful blessing. Won't you consider 
substituting or covering one of our open hours each 
week? The current hours in need of an adorer are: Sun-
day 6pm and 1am, Monday 10 am, 3pm and 1am, Sat-
urday 6am (the last 2 Saturdays of each month). We are 
also in need of a partner for Monday 8am and 7pm. 
Kindly call Marianne Kloc at 267-346-0152 if you are 
interested.    
 

ANNOINTING OF THE SICK—Please call the rec-
tory if someone is sick. The Holy Eucharist will be 
brought to anyone homebound.     
 

BAPTISMS—The Sacrament of Baptism is normally 
administered on Sundays at 12:45P.M. Pre-Jordan 
class, for the first child only, is required for parents. 
Class is held on the first Monday of the month at 7:00 
PM in room 2B on the 2nd floor of the Meeting Center. 
Parents, please call the rectory to register for the class 
or for a Baptism. 
 

CHARISMATIC PRAYER GROUP—All are invited 
- as we sing God’s praises and share in His Word and 
His Love in an intimate community of faith. We meet 
every Tuesday from 7:00-8:30PM in Room 2F in the 
Meeting Center. For more information, please contact 
our spiritual prayer group director, Deacon Bob Ska-
winski, at rjcs1219@verizon.net. 
 

 

FOOD COLLECTION— We will collect our usual 
items for Mary’s Pantry on the second Sunday of each 
month.  Please bring your canned and boxed items, pa-
per goods and baby needs to Mass and place them in 
the designated places 
 

RCIA—For those who are considering becoming a 
member of the Catholic Faith information is available. 
Please contact the Director of Religious Education, 
Annmarie Flanagan, at 215-493-5204 or 215-370-5701. 
 

ROSARY—All are invited to recite the rosary after the 
9:00am Mass. For those who can stay longer, the Chap-
let of Divine Mercy is also recited.  The rosary is also 
recited at the following times: 
4:45pm Saturday Nights, 7pm each night throughout 
May in the Grotto of our Blessed Mother, 7:30PM First 
Friday (Church), 8:00am First Saturday (Church), 
6pm Wednesdays in our Blessed Mother's Meeting 
Room (#2D Antioch Meeting Center), 10am Tuesdays 
Rosary for Healing (Chapel), 3pm Fridays Sacred Heart 
Rosary (Chapel)  
 

WEDDINGS—Arrangements should be made at least 
six months in advance. Please call the rectory to make 
an appointment with one of the priests.  
 

Sunday     June 10, 2018 

Gn 3:9-15; Ps 130:1-2, 3-4, 5-6, 7-8; 2 Cor 4:13—5:1; Mk 
3:20-35 

7:30AM    Edward J. Leigh (The DeMaio Family) 
9:30AM    All Living and Deceased Members of the Parish 

11:30AM Michael Herlihy (Margaret Herlihy) 
 

Monday     June 11, 2018 

Acts 11:21b-26; 13:1-3; Ps 98:1, 2-3ab, 3cd-4, 5-6; Mt 5:1-

12 

9:00AM    Beatrice Huhn (Loretta and Bill Amerine) 
 

Tuesday     June 12, 2018  
1 Kgs 17:7-16; Ps 4:2-3, 4-5, 7b-8; Mt 5:13-16 

9:00AM    Joseph Hassan (Jean Maxian)  
 

Wednesday  June 13, 2018 

1 Kgs 18:20-39; Ps 16:1b-2ab, 4, 5ab and 8, 11; Mt 5:17-19 

9:00AM    James Petrino (Cheryl Gublo) 
 

Thursday   June 14, 2018 

1 Kgs 18:41-46; Ps 65:10, 11, 12-13; Mt 5:20-26 

9:00AM   Patricia Ann Trigg (The Trigg Family) 
 

Friday      June 15, 2018 

1 Kgs 19:9a, 11-16; Ps 27:7-8a, 8b-9abc, 13-14; Mt 5:27-32 

9:00AM    Sarah Dempsey (Jack Dempsey) 
 

Saturday  June 16, 2018 

1 Kgs 19:19-21; Ps 16:1b-2a and 5, 7-8, 9-10; Mt 5:33-37 

8:30AM    Vincent Yorkus (Sue and Joe Bednarski) 
5:15PM    Elizabeth O’Leary (The Septer Family) 
 

Sunday     June 17, 2018 

Ez 17:22-24; Ps 92:2-3, 13-14, 15-16; 2 Cor 5:6-10; Mk 4:26
-34 

7:30AM    John-Wario Jimenez (The Young Family) 
9:30AM    Joseph Noto (RoseAnn and Tom LaFisca) 
11:30AM All Living and Deceased Members of the Parish 

RECTORY SUMMER HOURS 

JUNE 15TH—AUGUST 31ST 

 

Summer Rectory Hours will be: 
Monday – Thursday 9am-4pm  
Friday 9am-12pm 

 

 

 

 

 

Please join us for a social next weekend in 
the auditorium after the 7:30AM, 9:30AM 
and 11:30AM Masses to say farewell to 
Father Anthony who has been reassigned 
as Pastor of Saint Gabriel of the Sorrowful 
Mother Parish in Avondale.  
 



FOR THE SICK IN OUR  
COMMUNITY that they return to 
the comfort of good health: Loretta 
Amerine, Sabrina Amerine, Ruthann 
Carroll, Brynn Clare Connor, Mary C. 
Crawford, Rick Findley, Olga Flem-
ing, David Fry, Sherry Golden, Rose 
Ann Grall, Madeline Guarnieri, Denise 
Hiel, Charles Hofelder, Charles Jacob-
son, Andrew Kelly, Edmund Liwoch, 
Jane Liwoch, Bernie Matulis, Eileen 
Murphy,  Christine Nassar, Nabil Nas-
sar, James O’Brien, Thomas O’Brien, 
Thelma Pisano, Janet Sassaman, Mark 
Sassaman, Darwin Stout, Catherine 
Torres, Marissa Waclawski (Please 
call the rectory to submit prayer re-
quests for the sick, and also to remove 
a name from the list.  Names will be 
removed after a month, unless you 
request otherwise.) 
 

FOR OUR BELOVED  
DECEASED, especially Helen 
Hughes, all of our  service personnel 
killed while serving our country, those 
who have no one to pray for them, and 
the Holy Souls in purgatory. 
 

FOR THOSE SERVING OUR 
COUNTRY : Cameron Armstrong, 
Daniel Basheda, Matthew Bauer, 
Melissa Bishop, Christian Blaydon, 
Sara Brill, Mark Buckley, Michael 
Joseph Buckley, Brad Bullman, Evan 
Cumming, Brent Cummings, Kevin 
O’Brien Darby, Staten DeTample, 
Andrew Dill, Ronald Ernst, Anthony 
Fuscarello, Joe Galle, Jessica Garcia, 
Shane Gibbons, Stephen Greene, Jona-
than Grubb, Edward Hill, David & 
Christine Kawoczka, Matthew Krall, 
Justin Kumor, Daniel LaMorte, Matt 
Leonardo, James Limer, Matthew List-
ner, Michael Lowe, W. Kyle Magrisi, 
Joseph Marchand, Greg Marolo, Mat-
thew McGurk, Phil Melandez, Chris 
Merrick, David Morgan, Kevin Nash, 
Stephen Neder, Fred Olivari, John 
O’Rourke, John Parente, J.C. Peabody, 
Laura Perazzola, Gregory B. Procacci-
ni, Jason Propst, Matthew Rieser, 
James Tams, Scott Toro, John 
Worman.  
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COUNTING OUR BLESSINGS 

                                                              

                                                  June 4, 2017               June 3, 2018 
Sunday Offering                     $17,091.00  424 env.    $17,674.00   372 env. 
Online Parish Giving             $  3,260.29                    $  6,006.97   
Total Weekly Contribution   $20,351.29                    $23,680.97   
 

We are very grateful for the support of our parish! 

FISCAL CORNER 

 

This week we have included an insert from Parish Giving.  As many of you know, 
our online parish giving program as a way to ensure your weekly contribution is 
made to the parish, especially during the slower summer months.  Those participat-
ing in online giving have found the program to be more convenient and allows 
them to maintain full control over their account.  Parish Giving also allows you to 
generate a giving report, contribute to Christmas and Easter as well as all other 
special collections, in addition to allowing you to change the method and/or timing 
of the funds transfer.  If you are not comfortable with an automated reoccurring 
gift, you can also make one time contributions online.  This is especially helpful if 
you are away for the summer.   
Our online giving program is a great success and our hope is that more parishion-
ers will enroll.  You may do so by going to the St. Ignatius of Antioch website at 
http://www.stignatius.church  and clicking on the Parish Giving logo.  For those 
participating in our Parish Giving program, you may print a participation receipt 
from the parish giving website to place in the weekly collection basket.  Thank you 
all for your generosity towards our parish with your Sunday Gifts! 

Mercy & Mary Retreat with Fr. Michael Gaitley 
Sep. 21-22, 2018 

St. Ignatius of Antioch Catholic Church  

 

 

Join the Marian Missionaries of Divine Mercy for an inspiring retreat  
featuring best-selling author and acclaimed speaker Fr. Michael Gaitley, 
MIC.  This retreat begins with one conference on Fr iday evening, Sep-
tember 21 at 7:15. Saturday will begin with Mass at 7:45 and end at 4:30.  
 The day will include: Coffee and donuts, Five dynamic conferences from 
Fr. Michael Gaitley, Lunch with the Marian Missionaries, Retreat Mass/ 
Adoration/Benediction/Chaplet of Divine Mercy, Book signing with Fr. 
Gaitley and much more! 
 To register online:  
https://events.marianmissionaries.org/events/mercy-mary-retreat-
philadelphia-pa/  
To register using a printable, mail-in registration form:  
https://events.marianmissionaries.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/04/Mail-in
-Registration-Philadelphia.pdf 

MAY FLOWER SALE 

 

Thank you to everyone who purchased flowers at our Mother’s Day Weekend 
Plant Sale. Your contributions amounted to $1064.00 and will be used to decorate 
the entrance of the church.  It may not seem like much, but every little bit helps. 
Thank you for your contributions and support of the Parish.  
We would like to give a special “Thank You” to the volunteers who helped most of 
the day on Saturday in the rain, especially Debbie Greco, Rebecca Tarallo, Susan 
and Carol Sposato and Salvatore and Angelina Caselena. 
A big “thank you” to Gene Stickley for his hard work in getting the plants for us, 
and his daughter Evelyn who was helping; and to Kara Stickley for sharing her 
family on Mother’s Day! 



SONS OF ITALY 

 

The Piazza Nuova Lodge, Order of 
Sons of Italy in America, holds 
their monthly meetings on the 1st 
Tuesday evening of each month at 
6:30 p.m. (except July and Au-
gust).  All people of Italian descent 
and their spouses are wel-
come.  Visit piazzanuovalodge.org 
for more information. 
For further information, call 215-

493-4120. 
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Most scientific research shows that children growing up 
need both mothers and fathers.  They are complimentary, 
not antagonistic.  That is not to say that children, through no 

fault of their own, CANNOT grow in an environment with only one parent.  
Statistics reveal that over 50% of children grow up in a single parent 
household.  We have a 41% divorce rate.  Suicide and accidents are the top 
causes of death in teenagers.  Our country celebrates Mother’s Day and 
Father’s Day- that is significant in that past generations have given national 
renown to those roles.  We need to honor those roles and those in those 
roles need to fulfill their duties.  Look to our heavenly Father and our heav-
enly Mother iFyou are not sure what to do, they have given the model. 

THAT MAN IS YOU! Will begin  in our parish in September.  Men will 
discover the four leadership roles that have been entrusted to men and the 
five personal traits necessary for fulfilling these leadership roles.  Stay 
tuned!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 

St. Thomas Aquinas, pray for us. 

Rose of Life Intention:  For all life through the Heart of Jesus 
 

“We can all help encourage our government and other insti-
tutions to support life. They must always aid and support 

mothers and children, and never offer to pay for the destruction of life as a 
‘solution’ to the challenges women face. The call to uphold women’s dignity 
and well-being, and that of their unborn children, is one and the same.” 
USCCB Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities 
It is the individual as the smallest ‘cell’ of our societal body that can help de-
termine its function; it is the individual who selects those in government.  If 
government is not doing what it should, or what the individual wants, it is up 
to that individual to change the government, not the other way around.  It is a 
quandary as to how the ‘majority’ of people in our country support life, and, 
even those that don’t enjoy life of some sort of life.  We need to protect our 
unborn babies as well as our mothers who face an unplanned pregnancy. 
Our Lady of Guadalupe, pray for us. 
Intercessory Prayer: For our shepherds: May their example guide us in build-
ing a culture that cherishes every human life; We pray to the Lord: 
 

Fr. Gaitley's Mercy and Mary  
Retreat Parish Host Families  

Needed for Visiting Missionaries. 
 

 Our parish is looking for volunteer 
families to host a visiting mission-
ary from the Divine Mercy Shrine 
in Stockbridge, MA. 
 We are in need of overnight sleep-
ing accommodations the evening 
of Friday, September 21st.  You 
would be asked to host one (1) 
missionary helper and provide 
transportation to your home late 
Friday evening and back to our 
parish early Saturday morning, 
September 22nd. 
 We are expecting 6 - 8 missionar-
ies and require 6 - 8 host families.  
This is for sleeping accommoda-
tions only.  Meals will be provided 
at St. Ignatius  
 For details, please contact Greg 
Schwind at 215-962-6250, or Ma-
ria LaMantia at the parish office. 

Part-Time Director of Music and 
Sacred Liturgy 

St. John the Evangelist Church, 
Morrisville, PA 

 

Vibrant parish in the Archdiocese 
of Philadelphia, PA seeking a part-
time director of music. Required 
skills include a strong background 
in the Catholic Liturgy and ability 
to serve as organist at Masses, fu-
nerals, and weddings and to direct 
one adult choir.   
 

Please e-mail resume to business-
manager@stjohnpa.org or fax to 
215.295.3128.    

THANK YOU FROM THE SOCIAL ACTION COMMITTEE 

 

The first Shared Meal for the homeless of Bucks County planned by the 
Social Action Committee was held during Memorial Day weekend.  It was 
a success, as sixty clients of the Bucks County Advocates for the Home-
less received a delicious, nutritious meal as well as a chance to socialize 
during the holiday weekend.  Members of the Knights of Columbus as 
well as students from St. Ignatius School assisted with this project and 
everyone agreed that it was a most gratifying experience.  Clients thanked 
us repeatedly, wanting to know what church we represented.  This event 
will be repeated June 29th and we welcome any new parishioners who 
would like to help. 
  
Thank you to all those people who participated and thank you to you, the 
parishioners of St. Ignatius, for providing the financial and spiritual sup-
port to our endeavor to aid those less fortunate in our community.  We are 
very grateful. 



Take courage; 
get up, he is 
calling  
you.                                                     
Mk 10:49 

Simply Visit:  
www.stignatius.formed.org 

 

Register yourself and enjoy the content  
available to you and your family! 

GET FORMED  

245 

 

 

 

 

Our Outdoor Columbarium Niches, located in the memorial circle in the 
center of our cemetery, are now available for sale.  Double granite front 
niches are intended to be used by two cremated remains of two persons 
behind a marble shutter.  If you have any questions, or are interested in 
purchasing a niche, please visit our parish website at 
www.stignatius.church or call the Rectory at 215-493-3377. 

OUR SEMINARIAN 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer for our Seminarians 
  
God our Father,  Thank you for  
calling Griffen Schlaepfer and  
Andrew Lane to prepare for  
priesthood. Grant them the grace to 
grow closer to You through daily 
prayer.  Help them form their  
personalities as credible witnesses to 
others. Bless them while they study 
Your word and the teachings of the 
Church, and give them generous 
hearts to serve Your people. 
We ask this through Your Son, Jesus 
Christ, our great High Priest. 
Amen 

Brothers of Borromeo  
Vocation Camp  
July 13, 2018  

 

Boys in Grades 6, 7, and 8 are invited to a summer day of fun, food, and 
faith at St. Charles Borromeo Seminary with the Philadelphia Seminari-
ans!  The registration fee of $25 includes supplies, lunch and dinner.  To 
Register, or for more information, visit: heedthecall.org/event/BBVC 

Testimony Requested! 
 

The Historical Commission for the 
sainthood cause of Fr. Bill Atkinson, 
OSA (1946-2006), seeks information 
on him from the general public.  We 
are asking anyone who knew Fr. At-
kinson to contact us and relate what 
you know about him. No story or en-
counter is too small.  Whether you 
met him at Msgr. Bonner High School 
or at Archbishop Prendergast High 
School, or at any of the parishes 
where he celebrated Mass or the Sac-
raments, we wish to have your written 
recollections.  In particular, we are 
interested in obtaining any personal 
letters or documents, mementos and 
unpublished source materials that may 
be used to foster a greater understand-
ing of Father Atkinson's life.  Photo-
graphs or videos of Father Atkinson 
would also be useful. 
 

Please give your contact information 
to us, the Historical Commission for 
the Cause of Fr. Bill Atkinson, OSA, 
by e-mail 
at: Atkinson.cause@gmail.com  or by 
telephone message to: 610-519-6937. 
 

Thank you, Fr. Joseph Ryan, OSA 
(chair)  

Calling All MEN of St. Ignatius parish. 
Jesus would like to meet you where you are. 

 

Please join us in the first-ever ‘men only’ program beginning Thursday, 
September 13, 2018 at 6 AM in the Church auditorium. 
Coffee/bagels from 6-6:25 AM; DVD 6:30-7 AM; discussion 7-7:30 AM.  
Finished, off to work. 
Interactive program addressing issues facing men today with family, work 
and faith.  We need leaders/providers/protectors in our parish and our 
world. 
Registration for 26 week program is $20.   
Email us at stignatiustmiy@gmail.com if interested. More to come.  Want 
to know who should come? YOU!!!!  Bring a friend.   

AID FOR FRIENDS 

 

Aid for Friends provides free meals for the elderly, ill and homebound in 
the greater Philadelphia area.  Our next meeting to assemble meals will be 
held on Thursday, June 14th from 9 am – noon in the church auditorium 
kitchen.  We are truly blessed, but more helping hands are always needed 
and welcome.  If you can’t stay to help assemble the meals, a main dish or 
starch can be delivered on the morning of the meeting or a donation can be 
given to help us buy supplies.  Your gifts and talents are always appreciat-
ed.  If you would like additional information on how you can help, please 
call Kathy, 215-321-0116 or Jayne, 215-321-5739.  See you on June 14th! 
“To change the world we must be good to those who cannot repay us.”  --
Pope Francis 



From the Religious Education Office …   

Since PREP classes have ended for the 

year, the PREP Office is open from Mon-

day through Thursday from 9:30 a.m.     

  on. 

 

PREP REGISTRATION FOR THE 2018 – 2019 

SCHOOL YEAR:    Registration forms are available in 

the PREP Office and online on the Parish Website.    

We still have the discount for those who register before 

June 30. 

We need a few new Catechists, Classroom Aides, and 

Door Monitors for PREP Classes for the 2018 – 2019 

PREP year.  If you think you might want to help our 

parish kids get connected with God, please contact 

Annmarie in the PREP Office (215-493-5204). 

 

VACATION BIBLE CAMP:  This year  our  program is 

Shipwrecked: Rescued by Jesus –  

June 25 – June 29.   WE NEED A FEW MORE ADULT 

VOLUNTEERS FOR VBS.  Please consider  volunteer-

ing for the week. 

 

Parents of students who are in grades 7-8:  Please en-

courage your sons and daughters to continue their Reli-

gious Education after Confirmation.  Confirmation is a 

beginning, not an end.  Don’t deprive your older kids the 

chance to learn more about who God is and what he is all 

about.  We all know how much we need God in our lives.  

“Special Needs” PREP class:   Parents, are you aware 

that we have a PREP class for students with special needs?  

This class meets on Wednesdays at 6:30 p.m.  If we could 

help to give your child a religious education in a small 

group environment, please give Annmarie a call at 215-493
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St. Ignatius of Antioch School      
“A Community of Faith,  
Academics and Service” 

 

 

June is the Month of the Sacred Heart of Jesus 
The Heart of Jesus must be recognized as the Heart of the 
Church. It is he who calls us to conversion and reconcilia-
tion. The heart - to - heart with Jesus broadens the human 
heart on a global scale. 
We can pray each day: “Sacred Heart of Jesus I place my 
trust in You.” 

We congratulate the following students for their achieve-
ments! 
Disciple of the Month for May - Recognized for being able 
to accept all peoples. 
Kindergarten - Beatrice Fronheiser and Oskar Krolik 

Grade 1A - Sean Marriott and Samuel Long 

Grade 1B - Joanne Tierney, Grade 2 - Nicholas Bentz 
Grade 3A - Madeleine Kinney, Grade 3B - Lucas Soccio 

Grade 4 - Xyrus Mangapit and Robyn Eliason 

Grade 5 - Diego Nunez-  Castaneda 

Grade 6 - Colin Irons and Mia Falkenstein 

Grade 7 - Emma Erickson and Ricky Horger 
Grade 8 - Andres Nunez- Castaneda and Michael Carroll 
 

Pennsylvania Math League Contest 
Grade 4 First Place - Louis Monaco, Second Place  (tie) - 
Xyrus Mangapit and Tyler Mahamitra 

Third Place (tie) - Margaret Fronheiser and Marco Va-
lerio 

Grade 5 First Place - Isabelle Glunz, Second Place - AJ 
Codispoti   Third Place (tie) - Meredith Czyz  and Ava 
Spera and Diego Nunez- Castaneda 

 

Events for the Final Two weeks 
 

Friday, June 1 - 9:00 Mass - Hope you can join us. 
Monday, June 4 - Thursday, June 7 - Final examinations 
Thursday, June 7 - 11:00 - Pre K 3 and 4 Closing Picnic 
                                1:00 - Ice Cream Party - grades 1 and 8   
      - cafeteria 

Friday, June 8 - NO school for students - Faculty Meeting 

                         Swim Party 1 -4 ( See you there!) 
                         8th Grade Graduation Dinner Dance - 6:00 
            - 10:00 pm 

Monday, June 11 - 8th Grade Retreat 
                             5th Grade Trip to Cathedral 
                             6th Grade Trip to Aid for Friends Main    
                Center                             
Tuesday, June 12 - Field Day - 8:45 - 9:15 - Pep Rally 

                              Games and Barbeque - 9:15 - 12:45 

                               8th grade Basketball game -  
                               1:00 -1:25                      
                        Assembly - 1:30 - 2:15 - return to homeroom 

                        8th Grade Final Walkthrough - 2:45 pm 

Wednesday, June 13 - 10:00 am - Kindergarten Gradua-
tion - siblings may attend 

                                      7:00 pm - 8th Graduation 

Thursday, June 14 - Grade 6 - Aid for Friends 
Friday, June 15 - 9:00 am - Closing Liturgy 

                          10:30 - Dismissal 
Monday, June 25 - Vacation Bible School begins 
 Summer Hours: Beginning June 18th through August 3rd 

 Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday - 9:00 am - 2:00 pm 

 Please call before stopping by as hours may change. 

2018 CONWELL-EGAN CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL 

GIRLS SUMMER BASKETBALL CAMP 

JUNE 25th –29th  
CONWELL—EGAN CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL  

GIRLS 3rd—8th GRADE 

9:00AM—3:00PM * 

$150 Per Camper ($50 Sibling Discount) 
 

Camp Includes:  Basketball Drill Stations, Guest Speakers, 
Player Evaluations, 3 on 3 / 5 on 5 games, Basketball Con-
tests, Video Sessions. 
 

Each Camper Receives:  Tee-Shirt, Daily Lunch Available, 
Pre and Post Camp Care Available, Game Passes, Water Bot-
tle 
Register online or download registration form at: 
www.leaguelineup.com/cecgb 
 

Guest Speakers Include: Bryan Caver (Conwell—Egan Boys 
Head Coach), Andrew Johnson (Widener University Wom-
en’s Basketball), La’Keisha Sutton (University of South Caro-
lina 2009-12); Beroe (Bulgaria); Fan Favorite (founder)   


